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“Helping People Li ve Better Lives”    

 

 

To: All Providers Participating in the Nebraska Medicaid Program  
From: Jeremy Brunssen, Interim Director  
Date: June 19, 2020 
Re: HHS Webinars on Medicaid Provider Relief Funds  

This bulletin is being issued to share with Nebraska Medicaid and CHIP providers additional guidance on the 

process through which they can apply for provider relief funds from the federal government.  

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) will be hosting webinars on June 23 rd and 25th for 

providers to learn more about how to apply for provider relief funds and how these funds will be distributed. 

Both webinars will be held at 1:00 p.m. Central time. For more information, including links to register for the 

webinars, please visit HHS’s website at the link below: 

https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/index.html  

Provider Bulletins, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-

Provider-Bulletins.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you stay up to date about new Provider Bulletins. 

DHHS has a dedicated COVID-19 web page at: http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Coronavirus.aspx 

The CDC’s dedicated page is available at: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
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